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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

MEDIA CONTACT PERSON: SHAYLA SOLOMON- 774-3130 EXT. 4222 

Thursday, March 29, 2012 
 

HEAVY EQUIPMENT OWNERS REMINDED OF 

RESTRICTIONS RELEVANT TO LICENSE ADDRESS  

 

The Department of Licensing and Consumer Affairs (DLCA) reminds all heavy 

equipment license holders that the address at which their business has been licensed is the 

only location in which their heavy equipment and rentals (dump trucks, backhoes, 

tractors, construction equipment etc.) can be stored. The address that appears on the 

license is the only authorized and registered address for their business. Related 

commercial equipment may only be stored at this particular address. For example, if the 

address on the license for DLCA Heavy Equipment reads “#8201 Sub Base,” this is the 

only location that DLCA Heavy Equipment can store its heavy equipment.  

 

It is also a violation of the Virgin Islands licensing laws for heavy equipment 

business owners to store equipment at their personal home address if it is not the same 

address on the license. Likewise, they are also prohibited from using any other address 

that does not match what is documented on the license. Violators are subject to fines of 

up to $500.00 for noncompliance. 

 

For additional information, contact the Licensing Division of the Department of 

Licensing and Consumer Affairs on St. Croix at 773-2226 or St. Thomas at 774-3130. 


